
   WoW! What an amazing start to this extraordinary 
term! It has been fantastic to see all the children 
back at school and sharing their experiences. I am 
absolutely in awe of the ability of the young to 
adapt to change and do their best despite what has 

been thrown at them over the last 5 months. We are very aware at school 
that the children may have missed out on learning and socialising but we 
also recognise that many children have had once in a lifetime chances to 
spend extended time with their family and develop knowledge and un-
derstanding of a wealth of subjects.   

It has just been wonderful to celebrate their joy at being back at school. I 
think they feel very secure in their ‘Bubbles’ and I have been very im-
pressed with their understanding and willingness to follow the guidance 
we have put in place to make our school as Covid secure as possible.    

Over the lockdown period I have learned that as a person I am able to be 
resilient and adaptable to change. I have learned to treasure the support 
network of family and friends I have around me. This week I have again 
realised how important - and how valuable - the support network I have in 
school is.  Teachers, colleagues and parents have all worked together to 
get the school back on track and doing what it does best - enabling every-
one of your amazing children to thrive.  Your support has been fantastic. 
Thank you!  

Water Bottle Hygiene 
We encourage children to bring in their own water bottle from home which will be 
kept on their desk. Please try to provide a bottle that is large enough to last all day 
without being refilled if possible to minimise risks of contamination and make sure 
that it is clearly named. Good hygiene including daily washing is essential. Public 
Health has issued the following advice for schools; 

• Water bottles should not be shared 

• Ideally bottles should be clear plastic 

• Water bottles should be washed daily in warm soapy water, rinsed, and left to 
air dry upside down 

• Nozzles of a sports cap should be opened and flushed through during cleaning 

• Bottles can also be washed in a dishwasher, with bottle and cap separated 
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Discovery Live 
On Wednesday 9th September, two Ex Kibworth 

Primary Headteachers will be hosting the first of 

a series of LIVE broadcast events for parents to 

hear more about the work of the Trust.  This first 

session will be hosted by Paul Stone and David 

Briggs and will focus on the curriculum for the year ahead.  The session will 

be interactive and parents will have the opportunity to ask questions using a 

live chat feature.  Hosted through TEAMS, the event will run from 7.00pm-

8.00pm.  Please contact the office if you have not received a letter with the 

joining instructions. 
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Thank you all so much for follow-

ing the one way system. Your 

willingness to be flexible has 

meant we have been able to put 

in place an effective system. We 

have had lots of great feedback 

which we really appreciate. 

Please remember that if your 

child is in Year 6 and you wish 

them to walk home unaccompa-

nied you need to inform the 

office.  Puppy Love! 

Many of the children have told us about the new pets they have had in lock-

down and we have been delighted to watch a whole group of puppies socialis-

ing in the park. We would love to have a gallery section in our newsletter so 

please do mail any pictures of your new pets to the office. Thank you for re-

specting everyone’s needs and not bringing any dogs onto the school property. 

 Secondary School Place Applications September 2021 
All pupils making the transition to Secondary school next year need to 
apply for places at their chosen schools as there is no automatic entry 
for any school. 

Apply online and on time - applying online is secure and is the quickest 

and easiest way to apply. CLICK HERE 
The closing date for applications is 31 October 2020.  

 Please note: if you haven't used the portal before or for more than 
12 months, you will need to register. 

 Help Leicestershire Libraries write a 

Super Silly Summer Joke Book! 
To celebrate this year's digital Silly Squad 

Summer Reading Challenge, we're on the 

hunt to find the silliest jokes in Leicester-

shire and we need your help!Anyone aged 12 and under can take part!  

Please send us your silly jokes and drawings by 30 September and we'll 

publish our favourites in a special super silly eBook that will be available for 

library members to borrow free from our Borrowbox at the end of the 

summer!  

Visit the Leicestershire Libraries Website HERE for more details. 

 
 

 

 

Sunday 6th September 

Kibworth Parish Councils have arranged for a Kibworth Get Active 

day this Sunday. It is taking place at the Warwick Road Rec and 

looks like a great event.  Activities are available for all children and 

adults from 4 years old and the sessions have a booking fee of just 

1p each. This event is open to non residents too! 

More information is available at 07733 156764/07800 806132 

Take a look and Get Active! 

https://emsonline.leics.gov.uk/CitizenPortal_LIVE/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2FCitizenPortal_LIVE%2F
https://s6.newzapp.co.uk/t/gtl/MTQ1ODIzNDIsMTQ0MjI1ODU1MCwxNA==
https://s6.newzapp.co.uk/t/gtl/MTQ1ODIzNDMsMTQ0MjI1ODU1MCwxNA==
https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/super-silly-summer

